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Subj: RE: meeting re-schedule

Date: 9/21/2007 11:10:42 A.M. Central Daylight Time

From: NWashburn@mastercraftbuilders.com

To: WHarbron@nosd.edu, jpudelko.leda@bizwi.rr.com, Sixonopordum@aol.com,
bigdogshort1 @wmconnect.com, RSinnen@nosd.edu

CC: WClarke@nosd.edu

It would appear based on responses that Tuesday at 8 -9am at the school works for most. | have not
heard from Kendall & Carla yet. Please set this time aside. Agenda: 1) Josh Pudelko will be discussing
questions raised by Thistle’s at our walk through. 2) Updated list of work performed recently by Regency
Hills to Village Green 3) Discuss & handout exhibits of Hwy 57 ditch re-work & swale along the Thistle
property 4) Suggestions from Josh for additional measures that can be taken to divert water away from
the Thistle west property boundary. Nancy
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From: William Harbron [mailto:WHarbron@nosd.edu]

5008 Green Bay Road Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 4:25 PM
Kenosha, WI 53144 To: Nancy L. Washburn; Josh Pudelko; Sixonopordum@aol.com;
tel & fax: 262-652-3669 bigdogshortl@wmconnect.com; Roger Sinnen

http://www.mastercraftbuilders.com Cc: Walter Clarke
Subject: RE: Todays meeting at 4

All days are available for me except Monday.
Thank you,
Bill

William R. Harbron, Ed.D.
Superintendent

Northern Ozaukee School District
401 Highland Drive

Fredonia, Wisconsin 53021
wharbron@nosd.edu
262.692.2489 (Ext. 402)

From: Nancy L. Washburn [NWashburn@mastercraftbuilders.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 10:27 AM

To: Josh Pudelko; Sixonopordum@aol.com; William Harbron; bigdogshortl@wmconnect.com; Roger
Sinnen

Subject: Todays meeting at 4

DUE TO CONFLICTS THE MEETING TODAY HAS BEEN CANCELED!! We would like to reschedule for
next week. Based on evening commitments, we would like to schedule for a morning. As early as 8 am
at the school. Please reply and provide days you are available. Waliter Scott from NOSD will be part of
the committee. | do not have his contact info. Roger or Bill please forward to him. Walter please reply so
| can pick up your contact info. Thank you - Nancy
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